
Mennon i t e  Chu r c h  

The Sunday School department is still in need of 3 teachers 
for the following classes: 
 
o Toddler (age 2 & 3) 
o Preschool (age 4) 
o Middle School (grade 6 & 7) 

 
If God is calling you to serve Him in this way, please contact 
Heather Dyck. 
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PianistPianistPianistPianist  Marla Sanca 

Electric PianoElectric PianoElectric PianoElectric Piano Lisa Wall 

Song LeaderSong LeaderSong LeaderSong Leader Peter Hoeppner 

Worship in SingingWorship in SingingWorship in SingingWorship in Singing    

Call to WorshipCall to WorshipCall to WorshipCall to Worship Art Letkeman 

Announcements & OfferingAnnouncements & OfferingAnnouncements & OfferingAnnouncements & Offering    

OffertoryOffertoryOffertoryOffertory Rachel Friesen 

Worship in SingingWorship in SingingWorship in SingingWorship in Singing    

Special NumberSpecial NumberSpecial NumberSpecial Number Odessa Unrau 

Scripture Reading Scripture Reading Scripture Reading Scripture Reading Gen.28:10-22    

MessageMessageMessageMessage Pastor Peter Redekopp 

““““The God of Jacob is our Refuge”””” 

Closing Song & PrayerClosing Song & PrayerClosing Song & PrayerClosing Song & Prayer    

 

Thank you to those who helped with the church cleaning and 
to everyone who helped with the Piston Ring supper. 

 

Morning Worship Service   January 27, 2013 



Coming up: 
 
� Discipleship Classes-we are planning to 
start on Feb 24th,if you are interested in 

baptism or transferring in your membership, 

please speak to Pastor Peter, Trevor or 

anyone of the Ministerial members. 

 

� Winkler Bible Camp Valentine's Banquets 
Steal away from the winter chill and escape with yo ur 
sweetheart to a relaxing springtime garden party. Banquet 
Dates: Feb 8th, 9th and 10th. The speaker this year is Rob 
Haslam. Banquets begin at 6:30pm every evening and a 
freewill offering will be taken. For more information or to 
make a reservation please call the camp office at 204-325-
9519. 
 

� Pembina Valley Bible Camp Banquet  
We are hosting our annual fundraising banquets for camp and you are 

invited to come celebrate with us!  Support a local ministry that focuses on 

teens / youth ministry through the adventure of camp!  Fill up a table of 8 

or simply come yourselves.  Enjoy a fantastic supper meal and a brief 

program that boasts of the Lords work through PVBC.  Thursday, January 

31st @ 6:30 pm at the Winkler EMMC. The entire evening is by donation. 

Call or email our camp office: 204 – 246 – 2008 

or info@pembinavalleybiblecamp.com 
 

� February 12 (Tuesday) @ 7 pm – Report Night / 

Membership Meeting. 

Take Note: 

The Boundary Trails Health Centre Palliative Care Team 

is looking for volunteers to be involved with various 

programs. Palliative Care strives to provide 

compassionate care to people with a life-threatening 

illness as well as to their family and friends.  Volunteer 

Education Training Sessions will begin on February 4, 

2013.  If you are interested contact Eunice Suderman & 

Jerri-Ann Froese at the Palliative Care Office at 331-

8909. 
 

AT GLENCROSS 

THIS WEEK: 
 

Tuesday Jan 29 
Youth Leader Training Evening 
7pm @ Glencross 
 
Wednesday Jan 30 
Sr Youth Concert of Prayer 
7:30pm- 10pm @ Glencross 
Snack Tyler and Evan Unrau 
 
Saturday February 2nd 
Youth Sledding @ Klassens Hill 
More details to come, to be announced at Sr Youth on 
Wednesday 
 
JR and SR Youth retreat at Camp Arnes, March 1-3. 

Youth, please get your permission forms and medical forms 

as well as payment into Pastor Trevor By January 30th 

“15 
I am with you and will watch over you wherever you go, 

and I will bring you back to this land. I will not leave you 
until I have done what I have promised you.”

16 
When Jacob 

awoke from his sleep, he thought, “Surely the LORD is in this 

place, and I was not aware of it.” 
17 
He was afraid and said, 

“How awesome is this place! This is none other than the 
house of God; this is the gate of heaven.” Genesis 28:15-17
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